
November 6, 2008 
 

MEMORANDUM TO:   Robert Feldman 
    Executive Secretary  
    Legal Division 
 
FROM:   Kymberly K. Copa 
    Senior Counsel 
    Assessments and Legislation Section 
    Legal Division 
    Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
 
SUBJECT:   Meeting with Representatives of Treasury Strategies, Inc. 
 
Please include this memorandum in the public file for the Interim Rule with Request for 
Comments on the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program, 73 Fed. Reg. 64179 (October 
29, 2008). 
 
On November 5, 2008, representatives of Treasury Strategies met with FDIC staff to 
discuss the Interim Rule.  This memorandum documents the meeting. 
 
Treasury Strategies representatives asked questions about the Interim Rule and sought 
background information on and requested clarification of various aspects of the Interim 
Rule.  FDIC staff responded to the questions and encouraged the Treasury Strategies 
representatives to file comments by the comment closing date. 


